
ISSUED:  May 19, 2010 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

DR 26/UC 600 
 
THE NORTHWEST PUBLIC 
COMMUNICATIONS COUNCIL, on behalf 
of PSPs A to Z, and NPCC MEMBERS:  
Central Telephone, Inc.; et al., 
 
 Complainants, 
 
 v. 
 
QWEST CORPORATION, 
 
 Defendant. 

  
 
 
 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING 
TELEPHONE CONFERENCE 

 
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has 
rescheduled the telephone conference in this docket currently set for May 24, 2010, as 
follows:   
 
 NEW DATE: Friday, June 4, 2010 
 
 TIME: 11:00 a.m.  
 

NEW DIAL-IN NUMBER:  503-945-7134 
(Please identify yourself when connected to the call.) 

 
 ADMINISTRATIVE 
 LAW JUDGE: Sarah K. Wallace 

 

 The purpose of the conference will be to discuss the status of the docket.  
POSTPONEMENT will be made only upon a showing of good cause.  Note:  the use of 
speaker phones or cell phones may diminish your ability to hear and be heard.  Contact the 
Administrative Hearings Division at (503) 378-3943 if you have questions.  
 
 Dated this 19th day of May 2010, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

Ray Baum 
_____________________ 

Chairman 

John Savage 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Susan K. Ackerman 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678 or Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service: 7-1-1  
 


